
From: Bohl, James
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: FW: The proposed development of 1550 N. Prospect Ave.
Date: Wednesday, August 09, 2017 11:39:31 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: David Raasch [mailto:dvdvrsch@att.net]
Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2017 10:20 AM
To: mmurphy@milwaukee.gov; Bohl, James; Perez, Jose; Zielinski, Tony; Witkowski, Terry;
nkovak@milwaukee.gov; Bauman, Robert
Subject: The proposed development of 1550 N. Prospect Ave.

For all of the reasons which you are already aware of, especially the damage to the bluff and the
danger to the surrounding buildings (which the city of Milwaukee may be liable for),I as a taxpaying
citizen of the city of Milwaukee urge you to vote no on the development proposed for 1550 N. Prospect
Avenue.
Respectfully, David L. Raasch
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